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City Council Regular Meeting 

 

DEPARTMENT: Capital Engineering Department 

FROM: Randall Morrison, PE, Director of Capital Engineering 

MEETING: July 21, 2025 

  

SUBJECT:  

Receive a report, hold a discussion, and provide staff direction regarding the Wicker Hill Road 
and Greenridge Drive Improvements. (Staff Contact: Randy Morrison, PE, Director of Capital 
Engineering) 

SUMMARY:  

On June 16, 2025 Council was provided a report regarding the five-year Capital Improvement 
Plan (CIP) for Fiscal Year 2026-2030 and there was a discussion regarding the future Joshua ISD 
elementary school and the future improvements needed along the Wicker Hill and Greenridge 
Corridor. This item presents additional information regarding options for the Wicker Hill and 
Greenridge corridors for further discussion and direction.  

RECOMMENDATION:  

Hold a discussion and provide staff with feedback and/or direction regarding the Wicker Hill 
Road and Greenridge Drive Corridors.  

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

N/A 

REFERENCE: 

N/A 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

N/A 

STAFF CONTACT: 

 
Randall Morrison, PE 
Director of Capital Engineering  
rmorrison@burlesontx.com  
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